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NEW RECORD MANAGEMENT SYSTEM FOR SEX OFFENDERS, 
VOAY/MURDERERS, AND ARSONISTS 

The Illinois State Police and Computer Projects of Illinois (CPI) has begun development of a new 
record management registration system for Sex Offenders, VOAY/Murderers, and Arsonists.  The 
new RMS will replace the existing Sex Offender and VOAY/Murderer LEADS files.  The RMS will 
add capability for Arsonist registration to comply with the Arsonist Registration Act (730 ILCS 
148).    

Projected launch of the new RMS is 2025.  More information about implementation of the new 
system and training will be provided throughout the development period.    

 

If you have any questions or need help, please contact the ISP Help Desk 
ISP.HelpDesk@illinois.gov or at 866/LEADS-00 (866/532-3700). 
 
Operator's 

Initials Date 
Operator's 

Initials Date 
Operator's 

Initials Date 
Operator's 

Initials Date 
Operator's 

Initials Date 

                    
          

          

          

          

          

 
 

mailto:ISP.HelpDesk@illinois.gov

